
 

 

 

 

 

 

FILE NO. : 5709.00  

 

August 2, 2016 

 

 

Mr. Scott Payne 

Manager of Major Projects 

Winnipeg Transit  

421 Osborne Street  

Winnipeg MB R3L 2A2  

 

 

Dear Mr. Payne:  

 

Re: City of Winnipeg - Southwest Rapid Transit Corridor – Stage 2 Project 

 

Thank you for the reports titled Pre-Construction Species at Risk Survey Report: Parker 

Lands and Bat Acoustic Survey Results Update to Species at Risk Report for the Parker Lands, 

submitted July 5, 2016 and July 27, 2016 respectively, in accordance with Clause 9 of 

Environment Act Licence No. 3121.   

 

The reports are satisfactory and are hereby approved.  By way of this letter, 

implementation of the mitigation measures outlined in Section 6.0 of the Pre-Construction 

Species at Risk Survey Report: Parker Lands report shall be a regulatory requirement for this 

project. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Elise Dagdick of this 

office at Elise.Dagdick@gov.mb.ca. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

“original signed by” 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

 

 

 

c:  Public registries 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba, Canada R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321    F 204-945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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